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Comments: The proposal will bring tourists to the area but there are two area that need to be looked into and

maintenance to be performed and maintained, both in the Mena/Oden Ranger District of the Ouachita National

Forest.

1. Between Pencil Bluff and Mauldin Mountain, in Montgomery County, Arkansas, on Highway 270 there is a

vista, a very popular pull over that is used daily but tourists passing through. The signs need to be removed, they

are an eyesore, or they need to redone and maintained. 

 

2. A ford needs to be rebuilt on Brushy Rd, Oden heading to FS Rd 6. It was washed out in September 2020.

Please, work on a way to repair the creek crossing. THANK YOU. 


